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Welcome
to the Spring 2024 
Glenvale Park 
Community Newsletter

As the warmer weather approaches and 
days grow longer, we’re pleased to share 
the latest news from Glenvale Park.

From development milestones to 
community updates, there’s plenty to look 
forward to as we embrace the season of 
new beginnings and exciting growth.

For more information about the development, 
please visit  www.glenvalepark.co.uk
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If you’d like to get involved with the Residents’ 
Association or have something you’d like to 
discuss with the committee, please contact   
paul.prosser@hotmail.co.uk

Get involved

Glenvale Park LLP and NN Contemporary 
Art have announced Fiona Grady’s 
selection for the public art commission at 
Glenvale Primary School.

Designed to evoke wonder and individual 
interpretation, the art will transform the 
school’s foyer and create a vibrant 
atmosphere with suspended Perspex 
shapes and transparent vinyl motifs.

Fiona Grady said:

 “I’m excited to be creating my new 
commission ‘Polygon Shuffle’ for the 
residents of Glenvale Park. It’s a lovely 
opportunity to design an artwork that 
connects with the local community and 
focuses on how to spark the imagination 
of the young pupils of Glenvale Primary 
School.” Click here to find out more about the 

multi-sensory installation

Find out more

Fiona Grady is selected 
for public art commission 

Following Glenvale Park’s sponsorship of over 
£1,000, which provided Wellingborough 
Redwell Walking Football Club with new kits 
and outdoor jackets, the club has seen 
tremendous growth and engagement, with 
record attendance at its weekly recreational 
sessions and plans for competitive 
participation in the Northants FA Walking 
Football League.

As the club prepares to celebrate its 10th 
anniversary in June, the team hopes to reach 
past players and extend an invitation to the 
festivities. If you’ve been part of the club or 
are interested in joining, please get in touch 
to ensure you’re included in the celebration.

For more information on Wellingborough 
Redwell Walking Football Club and its 
upcoming matches or introductory sessions, 
please visit the club’s Facebook page.

Wellingborough 
Redwell Walking 
Football Club 
celebrates 10th 
anniversary

Super progress on 
the local centre

The recent installation of a clothing donation bank 
at Glenvale Park is already proving popular.

Contributions to the bank not only support local 
sustainability efforts but also help to raise crucial 
funds for the Warwickshire & Northamptonshire Air 
Ambulance.

For those who wish to donate, the bank is situated 
in the car park by Toad Hall Nursery and the 
Community Centre at Glenvale Park, on Niort Way, 
Beaumont Road, Wellingborough. 

The exact location can be found using What Three 
Words: name.tracks.fund

Air Ambulance clothes 
bank proving popular

Throughout the month of May, we’re asking 
residents to join us in ‘No Mow May’ – a 
community driven initiative to promote 
biodiversity. 

Contributing to our collective effort to 
support wildlife at Glenvale Park, a selection 
of landscapes will be left to grow freely 
throughout the month. 

We encourage residents to join hands in 
refraining from mowing their lawns, allowing 
wildflowers that create sanctuaries for bees, 
butterflies and other pollinators to flourish. 

No Mow May

The sports pitches at Glenvale Park are 
scheduled to open this spring. 

Anticipating warmer weather in the 
seasons ahead, we look forward to 
offering the community the 
opportunity to enjoy the new football 
and cricket pitches. 

Stay tuned to Glenvale Park’s social 
media channels and website for details 
on the official opening. 

Sports pitches 
opening soon

Triangulations – an example 
of Grady’s previous work

The superstructure for Glenvale Park’s new local 
centre is now complete. The retail hub is set to bring 
an exciting array of retail outlets to Wellingborough, 
including a Co-op, Subway, Golden Scissors and 
beloved local independent coffee chain, Bewiched. 

With just two units remaining, suitable for fitness, 
leisure, office or retail space, we eagerly anticipate 
the addition of these amenities to our community.

For parties interested in the available spaces, 
please contact Space on 0345 900 3900 or 
prop-search.com on 01933 22 33 00.

Visit the website to find out more.
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